
  

 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

August 3, 2022 
 

Abe Vasquez 

Luis M. Vasquez Company 

P.O. Box 122 

Lyons, CO  80540 
 

Re: B&G Stone, Permit M-1987-092, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Vasquez: 
 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on February 15, 2022.  The status of the corrective action in regard to the 
cited problem is as follows: 
 
Compliance Problem, Hydrologic Balance: The site is improperly impounding surface runoff or 
exposing groundwater without approval from the Division of Water Resources. 
This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of a photograph and letter from Raul Vasquez, sent 
via email on August 3, 2022.  The photograph shows that the pit is empty of water, and the letter states a 

commitment to continue to keep the pit dry.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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